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The Medicus Firm consultant, Steve Look and | have successfully worked together on
several physician searches. The most recent successful search was for a physiatrist to
work with the patients in our Inpatient Rehab Unit. With a thorough understanding of.
our community, the specialty and our needs, he quickly put together a detailed search
plan and gave us confidence that if we worked together, we could get the job done.

The Medicus Firm presented the physician we hired. The candidate was well-informed
of our situation, understood both the positives and the negatives of the area and the
opportunity and was prepared to make a decision.

| have enjoyed working with Steve the past few years. He is a professional in all areas
of physician recruitment. He is cordial, detail-oriented, friendly and very ethical. In
addition, my association with Jeff Katon/Principal has been very beneficial and valuable.

| will continue to work with The Medicus Firm and strongly recommend them when you
are choosing a recruitment firm to assist you with any of your physician recruiting
reguirements.
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